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New Year, New You?


	We are pleased to announce the launch of our new website! Before diving in to the new site and features, we want to thank our chapter members Shaun Mondoro and Drew Poteau for taking the reins and getting us a not only a new site, but a new Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, LinkedIn and YouTube Channel. 
The new website now includes easy access to our mailing list, a link to join the SCTE, and a direct line to our board members for questions and inquiries. 
Now to the site—
We have a Calendar that will be up to date with events as well as a Training page with links to PowerPoints from past Eastern PA trainings, SCTE Cortex training courses, SCTE Certification Opportunities and much more.
Our Newsletter page will have past newsletters and publications for you to catch up on and you won’t want to miss our Gallery page where you can check out pictures from past trainings and events!
Don’t forget us on Social Media! If you see us or attend an event, tag us @epa_scte
We are looking forward to a great year. Stay tuned for training opportunities!!
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	Check out our social media & tag us @epa_scte

[image: Facebook Social Icon][image: Twitter Social Icon][image: Instagram Social Icon][image: LinkedIn Social Icon][image: YouTube Social  Icon]


	
	
	[bookmark: _GoBack][image: No automatic alt text available.]



image1.png




image2.svg
  
.MsftOfcThm_Accent3_Fill {
 fill:#272063; 
}

  


image3.png




image4.svg
  
.MsftOfcThm_Background2_lumMod_50_Fill {
 fill:#577293; 
}

  


image5.png




image6.svg
  
.MsftOfcThm_Accent4_lumMod_40_lumOff_60_Fill {
 fill:#C6E8F1; 
}

  


image7.png




image8.svg
  
.MsftOfcThm_Accent4_lumMod_20_lumOff_80_Stroke {
 stroke:#E2F4F8; 
}

  


image9.png




image10.png




image11.png




image12.png




image9.jpeg
= = EASTERN PENNSYLUANIA

==
L
% SOCIETY OF CABLE TELECOMMUNICATIONS ENGINEERS





image10.jpeg




image13.png




image14.png




image15.png




image16.png




image17.png




image18.png




